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Bringing St. Mark’s Mission to Life 
Thurs., Aug. 9 
8:00 am 

Men’s Breakfast- River and Rail 
   Diner, (formerly Track Nine)  
West Willington 
✼ 2nd Thursday of the month ✼ 
Come and enjoy fellowship with the 
men of St. Mark’s – all are welcome 

Sun., Aug. 12 
10:00 am 

Covenant Soup Kitchen Sandwich 
Making  
✼ 2nd Sunday of the month ✼ 

Mon., Aug. 13 
7:00 pm 

Vestry Meeting 

  
 

 

 

 

Save the Date–Saturday, August 18 
WAIM’s Annual Steeple Chase Bike Tour benefitting 
WAIM’s Perception Programs and the No Freeze 
Shelter will start at ECSU and there will be routes for 
20, 35, 50, 62.5 and 100 mile rides.  There is also a 5.6 
walk.  Something for everyone.  For more information 
go to:  steeplechasebiketour.org.  Prizes for the 3 top 
fundraising groups. 

Eucharist– Wednesdays 12 Noon 
Please join us in the chapel when we celebrate the 
Eucharist as part of a service of prayer, silence, and 
scripture reading. 

Vacation Bible School Sunday—August 12 
On August 12, the 10am service will be held at Storrs 
Congregational Church.  The children of Vacation 
Bible School will lead the service.  The only service 
that Sunday at St. Mark’s will be the 8am service.  

 

 

Thank You! 

 

 

 

 

 

Rev. Brian On Vacation 
Rev. Brian is away on vacation from 
August 2-7. 
While Brian is on vacation, the Rev. 
Ben Brockman is available for 
pastoral emergencies.  

(203-260-2583) 
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              Campus Ministry — NEW THIS FALL!! 

       The Campus Ministry Committee has exciting              
«plans for the fall.  Many thanks to Janet Belval, Jared 
Henderson, Matt Ouellette and Brian Blayer.  The first 
new venture will be a Sunday evening Eucharist at 
5PM on the Sundays when UConn is in session. 
August 26 is the first Sunday for campus communion, 
followed by a BBQ on the front lawn.  This service is 
open to all and is a good way for students to come 
together in prayer.  

In September, the Progressive Christian Fellowship 
(PCF) will begin meeting on Tuesday evenings.  
Activities for the PCF will include attending the 
Human Rights March in Hartford on September 8, 
participating in the Crop Walk, a discussion group on 
social justice, a trivia night.  Janet is scheduling the 
dinners for Sundays—simple and welcoming to all.  
This is a wonderful way to get involved in campus 
ministry. Coming soon is a calendar of events.   Please 
reach out to Janet for more information about the 
Sunday evening dinners.  Jbelval108@comcast.net 

 

Organ Rededication Concert 
Due to scheduling conflicts the organ rededication 
concert scheduled for Friday, September 28 has been 
postponed.  A new date will be announced soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A final note…. 
The office received word this week of the death of 
Philip Issacson, who served as organist of both St. 
Mark’s and St. Thomas concurrently in the 1990’s.   A 
talented church musician since early teens, he died in 
Vermont and is survived by his wife, two children and 
three grandchildren.  A memorial service will be held 
on Friday, August 10th at 1:00 p.m. at St. John the 
Baptist Episcopal Church in Hardwick, VT. 
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Thanks to our Sunday Ministers who sustain the worship life of our community 

August 5, 2018 
Ministry Service Today Next Sunday 

Altar Guild 
7:45 Sue DeWolf Gale Morrow 

10:00 John Doiron Storrs Congr. 
Church/VBS 

Flowers  Kathy Carpenter Gale Morrow 

Ushers 
 

7:45 John DeWolf Ted Urbanski 

10:00 Madison Day SCC/VBS 

Acolyte    

Chalice Bearer 
7:45 Sue DeWolf Jim Morrow 

10:00 Fred Day-Lewis SCC/VBS 

Reader 
7:45 Sue DeWolf Jim Morrow 

10:00 Amanda Hanzlik SCC/VBS 

Intercessor 
7:45 Carol Higgins Judy Hopkins 

10:00 Amanda Hanzlik SCC/VBS 

Lay Eucharistic                          
Visitors   Jim Morrow 

Counters 10:00   

Coffee Hour 10:00 Acey Neel 
Sonya Owen SCC/VBS 

    

 
 

 Connect With Us  

Parish Administrator:  
Linda Austin-Small 
admin@stmarkschapel.org 

Rector: 
The Rev. Brian D. Blayer  
860-429-2647 
revblayer@stmarkschapel.org 
Pastoral emergencies:   
347-387-5549 

 

Sexton: 
Juan Osuba 
sexton@stmarkschapel.org 

Sunday School Director: 
Madison Day 
m.madison.day@gmail.com 

Organist:     
Dr. Charles Houmard 
choumard@pomfretschool.org 

www.facebook.com/st.marks.chapel 
www.facebook.com/stmarks.storrs 

www.stmarkschapel.org twitter.com/@stmarkschapel 
 

 


